
04/06/2020 

MR Jonathon Browne 
6 Maroa Crescent Allambie Heights ST 
NSW NSW 2100 
jonathonbrowne2@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0442 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

Please reconsider this development as it very much goes against the spirit of the Northern 
Beaches. We have the reputation of glorious beaches and I am proud to be able to take my 
gorgeous children to this spectacular beach. It is spectacular due to the fact that it is not 
overpopulated. This beach was never meant to be crowded which is why the roads are so 
narrow. So dangerous to overpopulate. Please help us save our beaches from over 
development. We do not want another Gold Coast. 

Sent: 4/06/2020 6:35:03 PM
Subject: Online Submission


